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Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the new school year!

We have had an excellent start with our new Reception children. It has been a slightly phased start for them but
today all the children are in and enjoying getting to know each other. We have welcomed some new children
who have joined us in other year groups too. We look forward to working with all our families again but
particularly look forward to getting to know our new children and their parents and carers.

At the start of term, | would like to draw your attention to the TSS Uniform Policy which | am sending out with
this newsletter. The TSSSA hold regular sales of pre-loved school uniform. Please look out for these. Families are
welcome to take from our stocks and give a small monetary donation if possible.

All children need a named waterproof coat in school every day please.

The government have introduced new Attendance Guidelines and we have updated our policy accordingly. | am
sending out our revised policy which has been approved by several governors but still awaiting full ratification
and the updates from Royal Borough of Maidenhead and Windsor for your information.

This week in church it is Education Sunday.

Revd Sally and Fr Richard would love to see you at a special service at St Stephen’s Church to mark Education
Sunday on 8" September. The service begins at 10am and will last about an hour. There will be activities for
young children as part of our Sunday Club. Everyone of all ages is most welcome to come along. Bring your
school bags to be blessed at the start of the new school year!

We are pleased to information you that from Monday 09 September we have increased the number of available
Breakfast Club places to 30. Drop off is from 8am on Mondays through to Thursdays. Although we do not
provide a breakfast you are welcome to send something into school for your child. The cost per session is £2.50.
Places are booked in advance via Scopay or on the day if space is available.

Finally, | am adding some important Autumn Term dates for your information, more will be added as the term
progresses.

Kind regards,
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Louise Lovegrove

Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community
This is my commandment, that you love one another as | have loved you. John Ch15 v12
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Dates:

08 September 2024 Education Sunday Service at St Stephen and St Agnes Church, Vansittart Road,
Windsor, starting at 10am. All are welcome.

26 September 2024 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, starting
at 9am. All parents and carers are invited to join our worship.

09 October 2024 TSSSA AGM in school at 7pm

10 October 2024 Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Church, Trinity Place, starting at 9.30am. All
parents and carers are invited to join us.

24 October 2024 Pupil Term Ends

25 October 2024 In Service Training Day

04 November 2024 Pupil Term Starts

28 November 2024 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, starting
at 9am. All parents and carers are invited to join our worship.

06 December 2024 Christingle at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road, starting at
2.30pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us.

11 December 2024 Key Stage One Nativity at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in Vansittart Road,
starting at 6pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us.

12 December 2024 Whole School outing to The Royal Windsor Theatre Pantomime, Dick
Whittington

18 December 2024 Key Stage Two Christmas Service at St Stephen and St Agnes Church in

Vansittart Road, starting at 2pm. All parents and carers are invited to join us.

20 December 2024 Pupil Term ends

Resources Request

We are wanting to improve the variety of activities at playtime. If you would like to donate any of the following
items, please bring to the school office. Thank you.

e dinosaurs, minibeasts- especially spiders and scorpions, wild animals

e dolls house furniture

e construction - Lego, Mobilo, etc

e Playmobil Dressing up/Role Play
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This is my commandment, that you love one another as | have loved you. John Ch15 v12



